
Eirgrid’s Open Day in Athboy, planned for tomorrow Thursday, has been cancelled 
by the hotel 
 
The Old Darnley Lodge hotel in Athboy has cancelled tomorrow Thursday’s EirGrid 
Open Day.  EirGrid would like to apologise for the inconvenience and is extremely 
disappointed that the hotel decided to cancel the event especially in the light of the 
recent successful Open Day in the Four Seasons Hotel in Monaghan. 
 
‘We would like to emphasis there will be further opportunities for people in Meath to 
take part in consultation with EirGrid and that this consultation is an ongoing process’ 
says Aidan Corcoran, Project Engineer, EirGrid.  
 
 In the past few weeks, EirGrid has met with or been in contact with well over a 
thousand people in relation to the proposed power lines in the North East region. 
People wishing to get in touch can contact EirGrid through their email addresses 
MeathCavanPower@eigrid.com or CavanTyroneInterconnector@eirgrid.com 
 
ENDS 
For further information please call Mary Murphy 01 2846338/ 087 2336415 
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